Good Morning...
 

I would like to introduce myself.  My name is Maura Valeiras and I am Dr. Larry Feldman's community liaison.  I am at your feeder High School (South Dade Senior) every Thursday morning from 9:15-10:45.  I am also at Coral Reef on Wednesdays at the same times.  I am here for the parents and teachers so that they have representation from their school board member Dr. Larry Feldman.  If you would be so kind as to get this information to your PTA or PTSA president and put the information on your webpage and even put in your monthly newsletter we would very much appreciate your efforts.  I am available for parents to just stop by or they can make an appointment my email is 273174@dadeschools.net . I am here to relay any concerns or positive feedback that they would like to share with their school board member representative.
 

I thank you for your assistance.
 

Maura Valeiras
Community Liaison
Lawrence Feldman PhD
Miami-Dade School Board Member, District 9
